
 
 

MAYOR’S REPORT – FEBRUARY 11, 2019 
 
SPORTSFEST WEEKEND 
 
 
What a great SportsFest weekend!  
 
THANK YOU to everyone who came out to #PORTicipate in an activity and cheer on 
those PORTicipating. 
 
Also to our staff, volunteers, community organizations, businesses and sponsors that 
contributed to the success of this event in our community.  
 
Now it's time to rest up and start planning for 2020! 
 
 
P.A. DAY AND FAMILY DAY ACTIVITIES 
 
This Friday is a P.A. Day at area schools and Monday is Family Day for most. 
 
There are activities happening starting this Friday through Monday at the Vale Health & 
Wellness Centre as well as the Public Library. 
 
Be sure to check them out with your family. 
 
For a list of what’s happening, go to the City’s website. 
 
 
RADON TEST KITS 
 
For those residents who couldn’t make it to our open house last week, we still have a 
few radon test kits available.  
 
They must be activated by Wednesday to be a part of our 100 Radon Test Kit 
Challenge. 
 
If you would like more information about radon and the challenge go to:  
www.takeactiononradon.ca 
 
Test kits are available on the 2nd floor of City Hall. 
 
 
 

http://www.takeactiononradon.ca/


PARKS AND RECREATION MASTER PLAN 
 
Last week we mailed out our interim tax bills which you should be receiving this week. 
 
On the back of the tax bill envelope are instructions about how you, as a resident, can 
PORTicipate in our Parks and Recreation Master Plan Survey. 
 
We want to hear from you about the future of parks and recreation in Port Colborne. 
 
Your PORTicipation is important to the success of the survey.   
 


